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Dear Parents / Guardians, 

We thought it would be a good idea to have a FoNS newsletter once or twice a year to keep you all up to 

date with fundraising projects. 

Events this year: 

Christmas Fayre: a grand total of 

Summer Fayre: a grand total of £1,000 

Bags2School: 3 rounds – total of £280 

Easter Coffee Afternoon – total of £300 

 Projects we have funded this year: 

• Books: In January, FoNS was given to the school for the library to upgrade and purchase £250 new 

books. All classes had £100 worth of new books for their classroom, so that children could share a 

class reader. We will continue to help to fund books next year. 

• Theatre show: Auntie Emily and the Melody –£300 donated towards the cost of the show for the 

whole school 

• The LED Band: Hip hop and personal development workshops and concert – whole school - £200 

donated towards the cost 

• Residential trips – FoNS donates money to all residential trips to ensure the cost is kept low for all 

children 

• Leavers’ Hoodies – we have paid for each child to have a fabulous hoodie, printed with their class 

names – we do this each year. 

• Theatre lights mended and reinstated and air conditioning units hired for the summer show 

Future projects: Playground equipment – We are raising money for some wonderful outdoor play 

structures to continue our “positive play” project. This is a long term investment, and will be the focus of 

fundraising for next year. 

We are a small group of parents and we are always looking for new members – mums, dads and 

grandparents. Please feel free to email us on FoNewlynS.yahoo.com. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. Have a lovely summer, 

FoNS 


